
	 	
 SELF Camp is a project that has the potential to grow and impact 

girls’ lives across Georgia. SELF Camp Committee wants to thank HERA 

XXI for partnering with us in planning and implementing the 2017 summer 

camp. Our continued collaboration will help SELF Camp to become 

sustainable as a Georgian run project.  

 The task of writing a DemCom grant is difficult and time-consuming, 

however, HERA XXI took the task head-on. The HERA XXI team was a 

crucial part of completing the grant. Thank you to everyone who was 

involved, as this grant could not have been done without you.  Without the 

interest and drive to pursue this task from Magda Kostava and Nino 

Tsuleiskiri, DemCom and future successes between SELF and HERA XXI 

would not be possible. In addition, we want to take a moment to send a 

special thanks to Nino Tskipurishvili and Hedvig Berntell for the countless 

hours of hard-work they put into writing the grant and assisting the SELF 

Camp Committee members with completion of the DemCom.  

 As we continue to work on SELF Camp 2017 together, we hope that 

our relationship will grow and prosper into a potentially long term-

partnership. Thank you HERA XXI for your commitment to SELF Camp.  

 

Respectfully,  

Self Camp Committee:  

Courtney Alexandrino, Kaitlyn Carmel, Laci Lester, Amanda Onochie and 

Rose Peifer  


